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June 27, 2023 

 

 

Dear Oyster Bay-East Norwich Community Members: 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. As the 2022-2023 school year comes to a 

close, I am filled with a sense of pride when I reflect upon the excellent work that our students 

and staff have accomplished. It has been a year filled with growth, accomplishments, and 

invaluable contributions to our educational community. 

 

Congratulations to our graduating seniors! Their hard work, dedication, and determination 

have paid off. I have no doubt that they will go on to make a positive impact on the world 

and that they will make us proud as they embark on their new journey. Our community and 

society are in a great place because of these future leaders.  

 

Our success would not be possible without the passion and dedication of our administrators, 

teachers and staff. I am blessed to be surrounded by such an extraordinary group of 

professionals. Words cannot express my appreciation and gratitude for their remarkable 

work. I would also like to acknowledge the support and involvement of our parents, families 

and community members. I am fortunate to have such strong partnerships that allow us to 

create an environment where our students can succeed. 

 

As we embark on the summer break, I encourage each of you to take the time to relax, 

rejuvenate, and enjoy the company of loved ones. I hope you find joy in every moment and 

celebrate the accomplishments of the past school year. 

 

Looking ahead, I am excited to see what the next academic year holds for us. Together, as a 

community, we will continue to work on empowering all our students to achieve excellence. 

 

Have a wonderful summer! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Francesco Ianni, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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